
From: Housing.Counseling
Sent: Friday, October 03, 2008 2:55 PM
To: 'SF-HOUSING-COUNSELING-L@hudlist.hud.gov'
Subject: FY-08 HUD Grant Award Announcement

To: Housing Counseling Agencies

Re: Housing Counseling Grants

Today, HUD issued a press release announcing that the Department has awarded a total of
$50 million in housing counseling comprehensive and training grants to nearly 400
national, state and local counseling agencies.

Please see the entire press release at:
http://www.hud.gov/news/release.cfm?content=pr08-154.cfm

A State-by-state breakdown of grant recipients is available on the HUD website at:
http://www.hud.gov/content/releases/pr08-154statebystate.xls

Detailed individual grant summaries are available on the HUD website at:
http://www.hud.gov/content/releases/pr08-154description.pdf

These awards correspond to the FY 2008 HUD SuperNOFA, published in the Federal
Register on May 12, 2008.

If you have any questions please call your GTR or staff representative at the
Homeownership Center in your jurisdiction.

Sincerely,
Director, Program Support Division
Office of Single Family Housing
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